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ENCLOSURE B-1 
September 25, 2023 

OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CONCERN  
Consider Approval of Reconciliation Revision BG-1 and BG-5 to close out the LaGrange Elementary 
School Renovation Project  

DISCUSSION 
On May 25, 2022, the Board approved the assignment of Studio Kremer Architects for the LaGrange 
Elementary Renovation Project.  

On February 22, 2023, the Board approved the new District Facility Plan which included the construction 
of a New LaGrange Elementary School. 

The attached Reconciliation Revision BG-1 (attached) and BG-5 are required by the state to close out the 
original LaGrange Elementary Renovation Project. A new BG-1 will be required to initiate the New 
LaGrange Elementary School Project. 

RECOMMENDATION 
Approve the Reconciliation BG-1 (attached) and BG-5 Form to close out the original LaGrange 
Elementary School Renovation Project and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to 
execute the necessary documentation. 
 
 
 
On a motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the 
Reconciliation BG-1 (attached) and BG-5 Form to close out the original LaGrange Elementary School 
Renovation Project and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary 
documentation. 
 
 
 
              
Suzanne Hundley, Board Chair      Jason Radford, Superintendent/Secretary 

 
  










